Public Hearing

Wilmar Union Elementary School District
June 29, 2022-4:30 PM

Public input will be heard on the items listed below:

e 2022-23 Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP)

e 2022-23 Proposed Budget

e Reserve for Transparency Disclosure

e Projected 2022-23 Expenditures for the Education Protection Act
The public will have an opportunity to comment on these items as part of the
Regular Trustees Board Meeting.

The LCAP and Proposed Budget are scheduled to be presented to the Board of
Trustees for adoption at the June 30, 2022 Board meeting.

Detailed information regarding items is available at:
Location: Wilson Elementary School Office
Address: 3775 Bodega Avenue, Petaluma, CA 94952

This Public Announcement was posted on June 14, 2022.

Steve Hospodar, Superintendent



